

San Mateo County Harbor District

Board of Harbor Commissioners

Pietro Parravano, President James Tucker, Vice President William Holsinger, Treasurer & Secretary Sabrina Brennan, Commissioner Robert Bernardo, Commissioner

Peter Grenell, General Manager

MEMORANDUM

September 4, 2014

TO:

Board of Harbor Commissioners

FROM:

Peter Grenell, General Manager

SUBJECT:

My retirement from the Harbor District

CC:

Steven D. Miller, District Counsel

Marietta Harris, Human Resource Manager

Debra Galarza, Director of Finance

Scott Grindy, Harbor Master

Commissioners,

This is to inform you of my intended retirement from the Harbor District. My last official day of work will be December 30, 2014, not January 3, 2015 as I had stated at the September 3rd Harbor Commission meeting. As I mentioned at the meeting, after 17 ½ years of service to the District and its constituents, I have decided that it is time for me to move on to other things. I have enjoyed working with you and our outstanding staff, and much appreciate your support and guidance throughout. I'll remain on active duty through December, although I will take some leave during the intervening time.

Peter Grenell

General Manager